
 
 
 

HCC MINUTES 01/20/2024 
 

 
 
 
Minutes were called to order at 11:10 Jan 20th. Pledge of Allegiance was conducted earlier at the MMAA 
meeting. So we waved it to get on with business. We had 20 members present.  
Meeting was held with our new coordinator Denny Dowell, who last month worked dilagency to get the 
title to the old trailer so we may sell it. Mission accomplished! So now we may proceed with getting bids 
on the new trailer graphics.  
Steve Williams gave us the updated treasury report, including the sell of the old trailer.  
We announced that Gail Howard stepped up to be our new merchandise officer. All in favor. She was 
able to go with a few of the officers to Payson to deliver the 11th year business membership to Tonto 
Silkscreen and is in the process of getting prices for HCC merchandise.  
We also talked about bringing back Wild in the Weeds bike run. But need to look into this further & figure 
out a game plan, then add it to the budget next year, if it's feasible. 
Jacque Whiting is making headway for a chili cook off some time in March.  
Denise Trolinder was happy to announce a brand new membership from one of our MMAA members, 
Sheri Claude. Also had 2 singles & 1 couple renew from December's list. At this time we have 76 active 
members.  
We made a motion to, at this time, have a meeting every month, even if it's a very brief one. Since most 
members are already together anyway.  
New officers got business cards & more of the new membership forms were past out. 
Meeting was adjourn at 11:45 
 
Minutes taken by Denise Trolinder 

 


